Muzaib Riaz

From: Warstler, Scott <WarstleS@friscoisd.org>
Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 11:13 AM

To: Muzaib Riaz

Subject: Re: Zoning Case in City of Plano

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Plano network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr. Riaz,

Frisco ISD has no concerns with adding 17 single family residences to the proposed zone change.
Regards,

Scott Warstler

Executive Director of Operations
Frisco ISD



